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June 13, 2025 

 

Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Team Members: 

 

Throughout the school year, Elizabeth Public Schools prepares its students for college, career, 

and life success. Whether through teaching lessons, participating in school events, creating a 

clean and safe learning community, or simply providing unwavering support, the dedication of 

our team members helps shape the bright futures of our young boys and girls.  

 

On Sunday, we have the opportunity to recognize and celebrate a special group of people from 

our team who play such a vital role in the lives of our students and in their own families. Beyond 

their contributions to our students' academic journeys, Elizabeth Public Schools fathers help 

develop our students to prosper in their greater community and to be people of high character 

who care and want to contribute to the success of those around them. Their guidance, 

encouragement, and commitment to education are essential in fostering an environment where 

every child can achieve excellence and reach their full potential. 

 

The fathers in our learning community are also tirelessly working to support and uplift their own 

families, instilling values and providing life lessons to ensure the growth of their children. 

Balancing the demands of their profession with the responsibilities of fatherhood is a testament 

to their strength and dedication. The positive impact they have on both their Elizabeth Public 

Schools family and their family at home is truly inspiring.  

 

Thank you to the fathers of Elizabeth Public Schools and those who take on a paternal role in 

their lives for your tremendous efforts both here in our schools and wherever your love and 

support are needed. Your dedication to influencing and changing the lives of our students for the 

better is valued and appreciated. 

 

Best wishes for a Fathers’ Day that celebrates the many ways you make Elizabeth Public Schools 

and your home special places. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Olga Hugelmeyer 


